
 
 
 

Road Closure of SE Division Street  
(SE California Ave. – SE Knapp) 

 
Friday, March 17 – Friday, March 24 

 

SE Division Street will be closed to traffic for the installation of a sewer manhole and water 
main connections.   
 
Alternate route (detour) for traffic will be assigned and posted on site.  All vehicles, buses, and 
trucks to use alternate routes.  Emergency vehicles may have access depending on the emergency 
and open availability.   
 
For emergency contact please call the City of Irrigon On-call number at 541-571-6022. 
 
If you would like any further details please contact Jerry Dyer, Public Works Director at 541-922-3047. 

 
 
 
Jerry Dyer 
jerry.dyer@ci.irrigon.or.us 

 
 

  

A neighborly community providing safe services, developing innovative 
partnerships, focusing on quality and life-giving opportunities 
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